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Dear Veeder Parents and Families,

Recently, Veeder kicked off the One School One Book program where the
entire school reads the same book. We revealed the title of the book at our
assembly this week---Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing by author Judy Blume. I
hope your child has brought home their book copy and, as a family, you take the
opportunity to read together! We have several fun activities planned here at
school to promote the book while exploring the characters of Peter, Fudge and
Dribble together!

Thank you to all of our Kindergarten parents and grandparents who were
able to attend Hospitality Day on January 23rd. Our next hospitality day is for
First Grade on February 27™, the Tuesday after the winter break. A flyer will go
home soon so that the food service department can order enough pizza for our
guests.

This upcoming school month is a short one, with only 12 instructional days for
teaching and learning, and 5 days of recess. Our winter break will be from Feb
19th - Feb 23rd and school will resume on Monday, Febraury 26th.

This year our PTA is sponsoring its second annual Winter's Night Out dance,
held on February 9th from 6:30-8:30 p.m. Please remember that all students must
be accompanied by an adult. A DJ will be here to provide music and fun for all!

Sincerely,

Ms. Sullivan



